
Good Morning: 

The Princeton Plasma Physics Laboratory (PPPL) is looking to release an RFP for Staff Augmentation 

Services (Temporary Staffing).  This RFP will probably be released in 2-4 weeks.  Please share my email 

within your networks, so I can add interested vendors to our notification list.  Please note the following: 

•        Please have interested vendors send me their point of contact name, email, phone number 

and capability statement, so I can share it broadly. 

•        PPPL is a government contractor, so all interested suppliers must be registered with 

www.sam.gov.   

•        I recommend the supplier begin their registration with the University as well.  Click here to 

find the supplier portal.   

As a note, all PPPL sourcing opportunities can be found at www.pppl.gov to include subcontract 

opportunities with our construction management firm.  Click the CURRENT OPPORTUNITIES link. 

Best, 

Michelle 

--  
Michelle Thomas 
Manager, Procurement Compliance and Supplier Diversity 
 
Princeton University 
Princeton Plasma Physics Laboratory 
100 Stellarator Road 
Princeton, New Jersey 08540 U.S.A. 
mthomas2@pppl.gov 
 
This electronic communication, including any attached documents, may contain confidential and/or legally 
privileged information. The information is intended only for use by the recipient(s) named above. If you 
received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete the communication 
and any attachments. 
 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=http%3a%2f%2fwww.sam.gov&c=E,1,xUOCco6c-kaHcPGoto0jqZZ063URi4a82cjQ8dk5HOS0iD1969kelGbWZXPwN9y0kolhOcwgOfHpDasAY6oI1tn2T2YCozVCDhL80U9d&typo=1
https://finance.princeton.edu/special-information/suppliers-and-payees/information-suppliers/become-princeton-supplier#:~:text=To%20register%20interest%20in%20becoming,goods%20and%20%2F%20or%20services%20provided.
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=http%3a%2f%2fwww.pppl.gov&c=E,1,hFKQFSxE81qvCex6hYZo6pEFi_enz1FL32tGNPs_giSBjZRRFmrSnSuLNjnos9jFSa-3Kc89LN5iXXxCIUoH1QrJhWv2dLnFNtUpNqTQZQm124mrNA,,&typo=1
https://sites.google.com/pppl.gov/procurement/doing-business-with-pppl
mailto:mthomas2@pppl.gov

